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Academy Avenue Primary School 

School Council Meeting 

November 8, 2017 in the School Office 

Agenda 

1. MCAS Data Review and Analysis from last Spring’s test results. 

2. Fianlizing our revision of the school vision narrative and school-wide 

professional practice goal. 

3. Constructing our building School Improvement Plan with the new 

2017-2021 format. 

 

Next Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 

 

Notes 
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